
 

 
 

  
 
 

     
 

 
 

 
            

         
          

          
 

 
         

     
   

 
      

       
          

 
    

 
 

 
  

  

February 19, 2020 

RE: REMINDER ABOUT REPORT CARDS 

Dear Parents/Guardians: 

Further to the message on January 23, 2020, please be advised that due to the 
current provincial labour situation with the Elementary Teachers’ Federation of 
Ontario (ETFO), report cards will not be generated for students in JK to Grade 8. 
This includes the Term One Report Card and the Kindergarten Communication of 
Learning. 

While teachers will provide overall assessment information to school administrators, 
they will not input marks, learning skills and/or comments electronically in order to 
create the reports. 

As always, parents/guardians are welcome to contact and meet with their child’s 
teacher about their child’s progress. Teachers continue to assess and evaluate 
student learning. They also continue to update Individual Education Plans (IEPs). 

Thank you for your ongoing patience and understanding. 

Sincerely, 

Norm Blaseg 
Director of Education 


